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Clerks Report for July 2020 

 

A retrospective application for the replacement of the poultry houses and 6 feed silos 

at Brookside Farm has been made. 

The portal frame shed at West Farm has been approved. 

An application for a single story extension to the rear of Coppins, Watton Road, has 

been approved. 

The parish council has submitted a strong objection to the planning application for 

five bungalows behind Dawnael, Vicarage Road.  

Parish councillors are in discussion with the Village Hall regarding the possibility of a 

social distanced meeting in September. 

 

Payments made. 

 Pearce & Kemp Street light maintenance   £45.60 

 E-ON   Electricity     £91.11 

 M Anderson  Community car scheme   £87.50 

 

 Income   

 None 

 

Balance  Community Account       £14.329.29 
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